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Name Subject Comment Summary or Full Comment if 
brief 

 
Brian 
Yamaguchi, 
Resident 

 
Public Comment in 
Support of (and with a 
minor concern regarding) 
Agenda Item AR-1 
(CofA2022-0002) 
 

 
Residents state that the two types of siding 
and the addition of a pergola is a significant 
improvement over the original proposal. He 
also has a minor concern that the landing for 
the entry of the ADU appears to be partially 
blocking the garage door entrance. 
 

 



From: Brian Yamaguchi <brian.yamaguchi@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 5:08 PM
To: planning
Cc: Brian Yamaguchi
Subject: Public Comment - Historic Preservation Commission - Agenda Item AR-

1

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Commissioners,

I think that the use of two types of siding and the addition of a pergola is a
significant improvement over the original proposal.

I have a tiny concern that the landing for the entry appears to partially block the
garage entrance. It is hard to see as the image embedded in the PDF becomes
fuzzy when enlarged.
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Sincerely,
Brian Yamaguchi
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